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The above-subject grievance has been discussed by the Pre-Review.
Committee prior to its docketing on the agenda of the Review Committee and is
being returned, pursuant to Step Five A(ii) of the grievance, to the Local
Investigating Committee for settlement in accordance with the following:

This case concerns the Company's refusal to process grievance -
02-902-83-102 believing that the time limits had expired. The grievant, for
which the initial grievance was filed, was suspended at 2:00 p.m., on Friday,
August 5, 1983 for disruptive behavior on the job and was also off on a -
disciplinary suspension for the full day on Monday, August 8, 1983. The -
grievant was contacted and told to report back to work on Tuesday, August 9.
Then on August 11, 1983, the employee was given a-disciplinary letter outlining
the August 5 incident and the suspension on August 5 and August 8, 1983.
Grievance 02-902-83-102 was filed on September 9, -1983. The Company denied the
grievance on the basis that it was not timely.

After the Committee reviewed the facts above, it was determined that
the disciplinary suspension the employee received on August 5 and 8 was in fact
more than 30 days prior to the date the grievance was filed and, therefore,
considered untimely pursuant to Subsection 102.3(a)(2) of the Physical
Agreement for purposes of discussion or adjustment through the grievance
procedure. The Committee did agree, however, that the grievance was filed
within 30 days of the date of the disciplinary letter. The correction asked
for in the original grievance was to rescind the August 11 letter and restore
all lost monies as a result of the action taken. The Pre-Review Committee
agreed that the issue of the appropriateness of the disciplinary letter be
referred back to the Local Investigating Committee to determine the merits of
the grievance. The Pre-Review Committee further believes that if the letter
accurately reflects the incident and facts of the situation, the Local
Investigating Committee should be able to resolve grievance 02-902-83-102.
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the basis of the above, this case is considered closed and éhoqldblﬂv PR



